
  

   

 

  
 

 
 

 

Friday 7th February 2025 

Letter 20 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Next Week in School 

Monday 10th February    Group 1 Bikeability session 2 Year 5 
Reception and Year 6 National Child Measurement programme  
3.20pm Y3-6 KS2 Mr Scaife Sports club  
3.20pm Y6 SATs revision group  
3.20pm Drumming club  

Tuesday 11th February    5.45pm Governor meeting 3 

Wednesday 12th February   Y4/5 Swimming 
Craft club after school 
6.00pm Karate Club (external provider) 

Thursday 13th February   Group 2 Bikeability session 2 Year 5  
3.20pm Y1/2 Mr Scaife after school sports club  

Friday 14th February   KS1 Celebration assembly 
3.20pm Mr Darcy After School Football club  
BREAK UP FOR FEBRUARY HALF TERM HOLIDAY  

The weekly letter is now also on the school website under the newsletter tab.  

Attendance for each year group this week is:  Well done this week to Reception for the highest 
attendance in school! 
 
Please remember to call us before 9.00am if your 

child is absent. 
If you don’t contact us, we will call you and work 

down our contact list.  
If we still cannot contact you, we may come to your 

house to do a welfare check. 

Reception 97.1% Year 4 95.4% 

Year 1 95.8% Year 5 96.6% 

Year 2 96.4% Year 6 92.9% 

Year 3 91% Whole School  95.2% 

Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Fiona Sharp  
Deputy Safeguarding Lead – Mr Dave Fenn  
Safeguarding Governor – Mr Richard Shuttleworth 

 

DISABLED PARKING 

Please can I ask that you only use a disabled parking bay if you have the person with you for whom the blue 

badge applies. We only have 2 spaces and therefore need them for those children/parents/carers who 

themselves have the blue badge.   

 

SCHOOL PARKING  

Thank you for helping keep our children safe outside the school gate. Parking on pavements seems to have 

greatly improved, allowing our school families to walk safely to/from school.  

 

SMOKING/VAPING ON THE SCHOOL SITE 

Please note, we are a no smoking/vaping school site which includes the school car park.  Many thanks.  

 

 

February Right of the Month 

Article 14 - You have the right to use 

books, computers, T.V. and other 

sources to get the information you 

need. 



  

   

 

 

 

 

YEAR 5 BIKEABILITY  

Our year 5 children have been taking part in Bikeability this week; learning to ride safely on the road, which 

is a vital life skill to help keep them safe. They have been learning to make safe observations, take up the 

right position in the road and signal to other road-users.  The instructors both remarked on how polite, safe 

and brilliant at taking on board the instructions the children were.  Next week they have their second 

session, which will see them being assessed in all the safe riding and manoeuvres they have learned.  

Successful completion of the course will result in them receiving a certificate.  

 

 
 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Fiona Sharp  

FUTURE DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Date Event 

Monday 10th February  Group 1 Bikeability session Year 5 

Tuesday 11th February  Governor meeting 3  

Thursday 13th February  Group 2 Bikeability session year 5 

Friday 14th February  3.20pm Break up for February half term holiday  

Monday 24th February  School opens for start of spring term 2 

Wednesday 5th March  3.20pm Year 4 Peat Rigg information meeting for parents  

Thursday 6th March  FOBS discos after school  

Wednesday 12th March  Tchoukball competition Y3/4 

Friday 14th March  Governor/Trustee Areté Learning Trust visit 

Monday 17th March  Year 1-6 assessment week  



  

   

 

Wednesday 19th March  Dodgeball competition Y5/6  

Monday 24th March  FOBS Mothers day/Grandma day Elfridges  

Tuesday 25th March  FOBS Mothers day/Grandma day Elfridges 

Wednesday 26th March -Friday 28th March  Y4 Peat Rigg Residential trip  

Monday 31st March  Parent Teacher Consultation option 1  

Tuesday 1st April  Governor meeting 4 

Wednesday 2nd April  Hi5 girls netball competition y5/6 

Thursday 3rd April  Parent Teacher Consultation option 2 

Friday 4th April  Break up for Easter holidays  

 


